
Dear HFGS Families, Faculty, Staff, and Students, 
 
PTC Attendance last Friday, 11/12/2021 
We had a resilient 92% of our parent attendees coming over during our Friday Parent-Teacher Conferences. Thank 
you for your time, your collaboration,  and your partnership with our faculty! 
 
Back to One Gate Only for Student Entrance 
Starting at 7:30 a.m. this coming Wednesday, 11/17/2021, we shall be back to our students' normal entrance gate on 
Elk Avenue and this is the far-end gate behind Kindergarten. Here is a gentle reminder to continue exercising the 
best parking and safety on the road practices. As soon as your child has alighted from your car, please drive out 
safely. Drop off  should be twenty to thirty seconds top so no car driver will be holding back the rest of the families 
behind and the flow of traffic remains smooth and easy. For dismissal, we shall still keep both gates (mid- and far-
end Elk Ave. gates). 
 
A Christmas Holiday Event at HFGS 
While we sacrifice another year of no class Christmas concert performances due to Covid guidelines, an alternative 
has been so carefully planned by our PTO Board. Please see the attached flier and thanks to the outpouring of ideas 
and generosity of time from our school parent board. The enclosed form will be in the family envelopes on 
Wednesday. 
Save the date: Saturday, December 4th from 3:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
Dr. Suelto 
	


